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As anticipated, the French have just opened an
investigation into whether IMF Chief Christine
Lagarde intervened in a settlement Bernard Tapie
won with a state-owned bank during her tenure as
Finance Minister. At the rate we’re going, the
developing world might just get their demand for
a President from one of their countries.

The government has joined on the side of big oil
in an anti-fracking lawsuit initiated by Eric
Schneiderman. Schneiderman says a project is
going forward without required NEPA review; the
government says the case is not yet ripe.

Salon says JSOC will be operating in 120
countries by the end of the year. That would
mean the US’ transnational gang of illegal
combatants would be active in 60% of the world’s
countries. This is another case where we’re
still insisting on our legal rights as a nation,
while leading the push to undermine the nation-
state with illegal transnational organizations.

A Boston tax lawyer has helped someone–no one
knows whom–form and dissolve a corporation for
the sole purpose of funneling $1 million into
Mitt Romney’s Presidential race.

Chris Soghoian finally got DOJ to hand over
numbers for how many emergency warrantless
requests it submitted to ISPs in 2009. Whereas
in 2008, they had asked for the information from
17 accounts, in 2009 they asked for
communications content from 91 accounts.

The can, on the FAA shutdown, has been kicked.
One month down the road.

SEC’s Inspector General has reported that one of
the guys who missed the Madoff Ponzi scheme in
2005 and 2006 got an award in 2010. Effectively,
it seems he got $1,200 extra for cleaning up the
catastrophe he missed the first two times he
reviewed it.
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